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Comments: I am writing this testimony in support of this bill. I feel that youth's need to
 have a safe place in which they are able to obtain support, guidance, advice, etc. In
 my experience working with youth within the community, there are limited resources
 available to all youths that could use the support and many get overlooked. This is
 especially the case on the neighbor islands. I feel that all youths need to have a safe
 place and program that they can go to and get the support that they need without
 feeling judged. 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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